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CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

Tuesday, September 15, 2020
Dear Westminster Families,

It has been great to see our students participating in their classes both in-person and remotely via
Westminster Connect as well as fall sports teams practicing and preparing for their upcoming season.

Below are a few important reminders of upcoming events.

e The next three Wednesdays (Sept. 16, Sept. 23, and Sept. 30) are remote days for all MS and
HS. Students will log in to their classes utilizing Westminster Connect on Teams.

e HS Picture Day is this Thursday, Sept. 17, during the school day.

e Parents are to use the appropriate drop off locations in the morning. For HS, it is the front
circle. Parents should not be dropping off students in the HS Parking Lot or by the TIDE
building.

e Parents must inform the HS Office if their child(ren) are switching from Connect to in-person
or vice versa. Students are not allowed to switch back and forth without approval from the
office.

e Any questions, concerns, or reporting of any health related incidents should be directed to
Nurse Patty Winters, pwinters@wcsmiami.org.

e The last Friday of the first quarter/nine-weeks, Oct. 9, was initially a Teacher Workday.
However, due to the delayed start for the HS, we will be recovering that day as a school day
for high school only. Therefore, Friday, October 9, will be an all remote day for HS and
students will log in to their classes utilizing Westminster Connect on Teams.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the HS Office.
Blessings,

Alex Gonzalez
High School Principal
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